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April 5, 2017 

 

 
"STEWARDSHIP IN FORESTRY" 

 
 
 
Senator Frederick, Co-chair 
Representative Witt, Co-chair 
Joint Committee on Ways and Means Subcommittee on Natural Resources 
900 Court Street NE, Room H 178 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
 
RE:  ODF Wildfire Detection Cameras 
 
Dear Co-Chair Frederick and Co-Chair Witt, 
 
As a follow-up to the question during Oregon Department of Forestry’s presentation on 
April 3 regarding wildfire detection cameras, please find the attached map of the current 
and planned camera network.   
 
This program has been operational since 2006, starting with two cameras; we now have 
35 cameras in operation.  We continue to expand this program and in the short term have 
an additional 14 cameras currently in the planning stages.  As highlighted in our testimony, 
long-term planning continues the expansion of this program across eastern Oregon. 
 
Feel free to contact me directly if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Peter Daugherty 
Oregon State Forester 
(503) 945-7211 
  

http://www.oregon.gov/ODF
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